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Message:
I am writing to express my deep concern and strong opposition to the current congressional redistricting process
taking place in
Texas. This redistricting effort is not only unjust - it is undemocratic and unconstitutional. Instead of reflecting the
true diversity and
will of the people, these maps are designed to silence communities of color and manipulate political power for
partisan gain.

According to the 2020 U.S. Census, 95% of Texas’s population growth over the last decade came from communities
of color, yet the
newly drawn congressional maps actually reduce the number of districts where Black, Latino, and Asian voters have
a real opportunity
to elect candidates of their choice. This is a blatant attempt to dilute the political power of the very communities that
are driving the
state’s growth and vitality and it is downright shameful.

Voters should choose their representatives, not the other way around. Fair representation is a cornerstone of our
democracy, and what
is happening in Texas is a betrayal of that principle. I urge lawmakers and the courts to reject these maps and restore
fairness, equity,
and transparency to the redistricting process.




